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Friday 7th July 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What another busy week we’ve had in Year 2! The children have been involved in a Peter Pan drama workshop, had 

a visit from M:Tech to introduce a club they can join in year 3, and have been to watch the year 6 production of 

Peter Pan! 

In English this week, we have been revisiting the story of Augustus and his Smile. The children have had the 

opportunity to invent their own story based on this story that they already know, and show off all of the writing skills 

they have learnt in Year 2. We have been SO impressed with their writing this week! Next week, we will be looking at 

letters, and the children will write a letter to their new teachers. 

In Maths this week, we have been solving problems involving multiplication and division. We have been impressed 

with how much knowledge the children have retained. Next week, we will be revisiting position and direction.  

End of Key Stage 1 Assessment reporting 

Last week, a message was sent regarding SATs results coming home alongside reports. We have found a way to be 

able to report your child’s end of Key Stage 1 assessment judgements within the report. Therefore, you will only be 

receiving your child’s end of year report within the envelope, as this includes all the relevant information. Please 

note, the teacher assessment judgement shown in your child’s end of year report is their final end of Key Stage 1 

assessment judgement. These judgements have been internally moderated.  

Water bottles 

We have noticed that a few children are bringing in squash or juice in their water bottles. As a reminder, the children 

should only be bringing in water in their water bottles. 

Year 3 Picnic 

Don’t forget, on Monday 10th July, there will be a picnic on the field for all parents with children moving into Year 3. 

The picnic begins at 3.30pm and finishes at 4.30pm. In case of rain, we will use a Year 6 classroom. This will be a 

great opportunity for parents to set up new class WhatsApp groups and organise play dates over the summer 

holidays. 

Golden Leaves 

Congratulations to all of our golden leaf recipients this week! Well done for all of your hard work - we are so proud 

of you! 

Larks 

Alfie - For great focus and a super attitude to learning this week, well done! 

Megan - For taking your time to make sure all of your sentences make sense in English and producing a fantastic 

story - well done! 

 

Doves 

Abraham - For showing fantastic knowledge in Maths when using the four operations to recall number facts - Well 

Done! 

Jessica - For showing a fantastic range of vocabulary in her English this week - Well Done! 
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Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions throughout the year. Our email addresses are below.  

Mrs Welland – Larks – swelland@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Mr Bowers - Doves - bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

The Year 2 Team (Mrs Welland, Mr Bowers, Mrs Picknell, Mrs Beynon, Mrs MacAskill, Miss Aspinall) 
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